To The Senate Committee on Education,
Attn: Chair Senator Michael Dembrow, Vice-Chair Senator Chuck Thomsen and Members of the Committee,

| am writing in support of SB 404-2. Investing in organic agriculture and business is paramount for future generations. Support of
sustainable and mindful practices in our community will lead to much needed economic and climate recovery. Please prioritize the
health and well being of all Oregonians by providing access to organic foods through the WIC assistance program.

Thank you kindly for your time and consideration,
Adelle Williams



